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Subject: Re: 8.23.14
From: P Wehrle <pcwehrle@gmail.com>
Date: Sun, Aug 24,2014 6:07 pm
To: David Hall <dpdjdavid@gmail.com>, Double Platinum DJ Service <info@doubleplatinumdj.com>
Cc: Mary <mcl10676 @gmail.com>
Attach: left.letterhead

© Hi David - We were delighted to have you as our DJ at our wedding on Saturday night. Thank you so much for helping to make our

. day special. We especially appreciated your choice of music, your ability to work closely with our officiant and event staff.
We were also impressed with your ability to to engage the crowd in our celebration.

! We realize that we were remiss in not showing you our appreciation with a monetary tip. Please let us know the best way

| to send this to you - Check, Pay Pal or other means.

' Thank you as well for making a CD of the music played that night. However, we had difficulty getting it to play in our CD
player. Could you send us an MP3 version of the tracks or perhaps a new CD. I think the thick label on the CD we were given is

- perhaps giving our players difficulty - a sharpie label will be fine.

Thank you again,

| Sincerely,

| Petey Lawrence Wehrle + Mary Lawrence Wehrle
Peter Wehrle
UW- Madison - MLS "11

- Access Services Assistant/I.L.L.

University of Wisconsin Law Library
608-265-6696 / pcwehrle@wisc.edu

On Mon, Aug 18,2014 at 11:02 AM, David Hall <dpdjdavid@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Petey and Mary:

I'm David Hall, the DJ for your wedding.

I'd like to have a brief conversation with you today or tomorrow to go over the final details.
What works for you?

Please reply or text me with the available times.

Thanks,

David Hall

Double Platinum DJ Service
Cell: 414-902-3041
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